							A
				_	_		1
•	7	ı	Ш	1	ı	_	ı

*Present Simple, Present Progressive, Past Simple and Future Simple. Watch out for Stative Verbs!

For example:			
Every day I	_ (wake up) at 7	o'clock,	(brush)
my teeth,	_ (eat) breakfast	and	(go) to
school. Right now I	(re	ad) a book in	English and I
(love) it	! you	(have) som	ething that
you like to do? Wha			
Last Saturday I	(visit) my	/ grandparent	s who live in a
kibbutz (קיבוץ). My	cousins also	(com	e) and we
(play) l	oasketball toget	her. Later, we	
(eat) chicken, rice a	nd pasta. We	(nc	ot ,eat) dessert
because we were fu	ıll. We	_(have) such a	great time
together.			

2- כתיבה תיאורית. תתבקשו לכתוב בין 60-70 מילים על נושא מסוים ולהשתמש בזמן עבר.

For example:

Write about a special event in your life.

Last year I celebrated my Bat-Mitzvah. It was a very special event. We invited the whole family....

What did you do last summer?

Last summer I flew to England with my family. We visited Buckingham Palace and later saw the most famous clock in the world- Big Ben!

:3. טקסט עם שאלות. דוגמה:

The Talent Show

Hi, my name is Yael, and I have an exciting story to share about my school's annual talent show in Tel Aviv. Every year, students from all grades participate, showcasing (מציגים לראווה) their unique skills. My best friend, Noam, and I have always been fans, sitting in the audience and cheering for our friends. This year, however, we decided to perform a duet. We practiced for weeks, choosing the perfect song and rehearsing our harmonies. Everything was going smoothly until one day, Noam started acting distant (מרוחק). Our practice sessions at the local community center became less frequent, and Noam seemed less enthusiastic (נלהב). I felt confused and a little hurt. Was Noam having second thoughts about our performance? Finally, I decided to talk to Noam about it. To my surprise, Noam took extra vocal lessons at the "Beit Dani" community center(מרכז קהילתי) to make our performance even better but was too shy to tell me. Noam thought I might feel offended or think less of our friendship. I was relieved and touched by Noam's dedication (הקדשה). On the day of the talent show, we performed our duet, and it was a hit! I appreciate (מעריכה) the extra effort Noam put in , and

as a result our friendship grew stronger than ever. We learned the value of open communication (תקשורת) and how it could improve not just our performance but also our friendship.

Questions:

- 1. What do Yael and Noam enjoy doing together?
- 2. What is the annual talent show in Tel Aviv?
- 3. Why was Yael confused and hurt?
- 4. What did Noam do?

unique skills and talents.

- 5.What could Yael have done differently? Offer some suggestions (הצעות).
- 6. In your opinion, is Noam a good friend?

Answers:

- 1.What do Yael and Noam enjoy doing together? Yael and Noam enjoy watching their school's annual talent show and cheering for their friends. This year, they also enjoyed practicing and performing a duet together.

 2.What is the annual talent show in Tel Aviv? The annual talent show in Tel Aviv is an event where students from all grades participate to showcase their
- 3. Why was Yael confused and hurt? Yael was confused and hurt because Noam started acting distant, their practice sessions became less frequent, and Noam seemed less enthusiastic. Yael thought Noam might be having second thoughts about their performance.

- 4. What did Noam do? Noam took extra vocal lessons at the "Beit Dani" community center to improve their performance but was too shy to tell Yael.
- 5.What could Yael have done differently? Offer some suggestions. Yael could have communicated her feelings to Noam earlier instead of waiting until things became more concerning. She could have asked Noam directly if something was bothering them instead of assuming the worst. Offering support and encouragement to Noam during their practice might have made Noam feel more comfortable sharing their plans.
- 6. In your opinion, is Noam a good friend? Yes, Noam is a good friend. Noam's effort to take extra vocal lessons shows his dedication to their performance and his friendship with Yael.

אוצר מילים-4

List of words-7th graders

רשימת מילים לתלמידים העושים מבחן לעלות להקבצה א.
אין צורך לדעת לכתוב אלא רק פירושים. יצורף מחסן מילים.
לדוגמה: {look out, adjectives, sentence, capital letter}!
there is a big hole in front of you.

Beautiful, smart and interesting are
Names, countries and cities should begin with a
•
verb
adjective
noun
plot
character
essay
sentence
capital letter
Punctuation
vocabulary
describe
develop
adjust
agree
disagree
later
Then
Than



Country
City
World
Each other
taste
Have a good time
At the moment
useful
Look a like
Make sure
Translate
Solution
discount
blog
people
person
underline
activity
experience
opinion

<u>החומר למבחן למסיימי ז' הרוצים לעלות **להקבצה ב1**</u>

1. Verb BE	(am, is, are)			
ב ושלילה	חיו.			
For exan	nple:			
1	a nice boy. I		_ (not) a	bad boy.
You	a pupil. You		_ (not) a	teacher.
She	our teacher.	She	(no	ot) our
mother.				
It	a dog. It	(no	t) a cat.	
2. Present	ילה/חיוב -Simple	שאלה/של		
Ex: Ron	(be) a pup	oil. He		_(go) to
school every	day. On Saturda	ys and Fri	days he	
(not <i>,</i>	go) to school. R	on	(pla	ay)
oasketball bu	t he	(not, p	lay) bask	etball
every day.				
R	on(pla	ay) tennis	every Su	unday?
(not, know), you should ask him.				

3. Unseen

קטע קריאה עם שאלות– דוגמה של טקסט עם שאלות:

Summer Vacation

Summer vacation is the best time of the year! School is out, and the sun is shining. Many families go to the beach, have picnics in the park, or take trips to new places. Kids like to ride their bikes, swim in the pool, and eat cold ice cream on hot days.

During summer, you can try new things. You can go camping, learn to play a new game, or help in the garden. Some kids go to summer camp and make new friends. No matter what you do, summer is a great time to have fun and relax!

Questions:

- What are some fun things kids do during summer vacation?
- Why do you think summer is a special time of the year?
- What did you do this summer?
- What is your favorite season of the year? why?

4. writing

(כתיבת מכתב (בערך 50 מילים)

Dear Friend,

My name is....

I am years old

I live

My hobbies are....

I have....
I like /I don't like...
Yours,

5. vocabulary

רשימת מילים לתלמידים העושים <u>מבחן **לעלות להקבצה ב1**.</u>
אין צורך לדעת לכתוב אלא רק פירושים. יצורף מחסן מילים.

family, hobbies, habit, there, their}

These are <u>their</u> bags.

Verb

Adjective

Noun

Sentence

Underline

Circle

Match

copy

paragraph

Family
Hobbies
Habit
There
Their
Together
Aunt
Uncle
Cousin
Country
City
Friends
Vocabulary
Capital letter
Answer
Question
Practice
Excellent
Very good
The same
different

החומר למבחן מעבר למסיימי ח הרוצים לעלות להקבצה א

- 1. **Grammar:** Present Simple, Present Progressive, Past Simple, Past Progressive, Future Simple, modals (must, mustn't, should, can, could, would, may, might).
- 2. Unseen- text +questions
- 3. Writing –descriptive writing (80-100 words)

Describe a person, place or an event.

4. Vocabulary

You will need to fill in the missing word in each sentence.

Learn only the meaning. You will get a bank of words.

For example: { according to, essay, task, opinion, event}

According to Professor Cohen....

Write about an interesting event.

Dan is 14,Gal is 13.Dan is older than Gal.

List of words:

According to

Essay

Task

Opinion

Event

verb

Adjective

Noun
Sentence
Capital letter
Punctuation
Vocabulary
Dictionary
Add
Agree
Later
Then
Than
Their
There
Change
Borrow
Imagine
Pollution
Earth
environment
Recycling
Forest
Activity
Adventure
Agree

Disagree
Against
Area
Character
Plot
Paragraph
Company
Conclude
Conflict
Dangerous
To destroy
Excited
To expect
Experience
Familiar
Journey
Law
Miracle
ocean

<u>החומר למבחן מעבר למסיימי ח' הרוצים לעלות להקבצה ב1</u>

- 1. Unseen- קטע קריאה עם שאלות
- 2. Writing- use the Past Simple במשימת הכתיבה תתבקשו להשתמש בזמן עבר.

3 C				
3. Grammar - Present Progressive, Present Simple, Future				
Simple and past simple.				
For example:				
My name(be) Tali. Right now I				
(write) in my notebook. I(like) to write				
stories. Every day I (write) in my diary.				
Yesterday I(not, write) anything because I				
was tired. I (go) to bed early. I hope that				
tomorrow I (write) in my diary again.				
4. Vocabulary				
You will need to fill in the missing word.				
אין צורך לדעת לכתוב אלא רק משמעות של המילה.				
תקבלו אוצר מילים ותצטרכו לשבץ את המילה במשפט.				
For example:				
(adjective, sentence, verb, task, opinion, essay, noun)				
Running is anot an adjective.				
What is your? What do you think we need to do?				
Dan is a smart boy. Smart is an example of an				
essay				
task				

opinion
according to
verb
adjective
noun
sentence
capital letter
punctuation
vocabulary
dictionary
add
agree
later
then
than
their
there
change
character
plot
paragraph
agree
disagree
excited